
Dear ND Senators,  

I am writing to urge you to vote NO on SB2208. This 
bill unfairly strips local governments of their rights 
by penalizing them for adopting ordinances that 
protect landowners and serve the best interests of 
their communities. 

No community should be forced to comply with 
corporate energy projects just to receive essential 
state funding. Tying financial support to forced 
compliance undermines local decision-making and 
threatens the well-being of residents who deserve a 
voice in what happens to their land. 

I strongly urge you to stand with North Dakota 
landowners and local governments by rejecting 
SB2208.  

Respectfully,  
Lucas Wald  
District 28  
Edgeley, ND 58433  


